DALTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
MEETING MINUTES FOR FEBURARY 4, 2021
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Meeting being held remotely 
Call to order at 6:30pm by Nancy Comeau. 
 In attendance:  Members: Nancy Comeau, Christine Rouillard
New Members: Mike Noel, Ernie Hannaford, Traci Wagner, Miriam Caldwell 
Select board liaison: Tamela Swan
Public: Jo Beth Dudley, Sarah Doucette and Nina Webb.
A brief introduction of all exiting members and new members 
Nancy read the role of the Conservation Commission.
Nancy asked the Commission if they want to send a letter to NHDES to comment of the Granite State Landfill Wetlands Permit.  Traci Wagner made a motion to send a letter.  Ernie Hannaford seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously by roll call vote.
Nancy said she would work on a draft and send letter to all members for review and discussion at our regular meeting on Tuesday, February 16th.
Talked about doing an NRI, having a cleanup day and doing a hike at Dana Forest.  Nancy thought it would be important for the DCC to know what we are trying to protect and what is out there.
There was discussion about what are the mechanics of making Alder Brook Prime wetlands.
Meeting was adjourned at 7:15 PM.
Minutes Approved On: _________________ (date)
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